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First name: Mike

Last name: McGlenn

Organization: bchw

Title: BCHW Trail Head Chair

Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Rainbow and Swift Creek Crossing Project.

It is my understanding that the Pacific Northwest Trail is a Stock and Hiker Trail. In reviewing the proposed plan |
fail to see any mention of Stock use or any consideration of how or where Stock will negotiate either of these two
crossings. The two options mentioned, the bridge is not adequate and the gondola is very obviously not a
working solution.

Is Stock being excluded from these crossings? If so, what viable alternative routing is in place for Stock to
continue to use this multi use trail? If there is no Stock route then based on this being a multi use trail we
respectfully request to know and be part of what plans you may have to accomodate Stock.

Best regards,

Mike



